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20th January 2023 

 

Dear Parent, Guardian, Carer, 

 

 

All the children have had the opportunity to start their diagnostic assessment on the IXL platform. All letters 

have been emailed out to parents with your child’s or children’s login details. 

 

Children now have the opportunity to continue their diagnostic assessment at home, please note that this can 

take quite some time as the algorithm has to identify a suitable baseline for the children before they are able to 

move on. 

 

The children are very enthusiastic about the challenges and have already started to engage positively. 

Where children may not have the opportunity to complete these activities at home, please be reminded that we 

will have homework club in school to assist children. 

 

Thank you for the positive feedback on this development and for your continued partnership in educating the 

children. 
 

 

The Hyde Park Team 

 01752 225493/225314        

 e-mail: hydepark.office@horizonmat.com  

 www.hydeparkjuniorschool.co.uk 

www.hydepark-inf.plymouth.sch.uk 
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